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Introduction of After School Clubs – FS2, YR1 & YR2 
 

Following the recent Government announcement on the re-opening of schools on  
8th March 2021, we are putting together some After School Clubs to run from week 
commencing 22nd March until 6th July. 
 
Due to the increased cost of resources and staff allocation, it will be necessary to 
increase the cost of our After School Clubs.  Therefore ALL clubs will cost £3 per 
session payable in advance, non-refundable unless absence Covid related or 
club is cancelled by school.   
 
Places are allocated on a first come first served basis.  If a club becomes full, your 
child will have the option of being put on a waiting list.   
 
Ball Skills – 15 places  
Football skills, run by BSSP (Bolsover Schools Sport Partnership) takes place on 
Mondays.  Collect from kitchen gate entrance 
 
1st session commencing 22nd March – 2 weeks - £6  
2nd session commencing 19th April – 5 weeks - £15 
3rd session commencing 7th June – 5 weeks - £15 
 
Dance – 15 places 
Run by Laura Davies, school’s dance teacher, takes place on Tuesdays 
commencing 23rd March.  Collect from kitchen gate entrance. 
           
1st session commencing 23rd March – 2 weeks - £6    
2nd session commencing 20th April – 6 weeks - £18 
3rd session commencing 8th June – 5 weeks - £15 
 
We will keep you informed of the occasional cancellation to clubs via Newsletter, text 

or phone call depending on the amount of notice we have.  

 

If your child would like to attend please bring your payment direct to the office 

where you will be given a permission slip to sign.    

 

Due to the popularity of our clubs, failure to pay in advance or to attend 

regularly (other than Covid related illness) by any child will result in the place 

being offered to another child on the waiting list. You will be notified in person 

or by phone if your child no longer has a place.   

 


